
August 4, 2014

Hey Shadow Lounge - remember us? Well, we're back on Saturday, August 9! And we're gonna
be looking to make up for lost time!

  

Be there at 10:00. I'm not sure what will happen, but SOMETHING is bound to!

  

It's great to be out on the water on a lazy Sunday in August, and it's even better if there are
people there who will bring you drinks!

  

That's why I recommend coming out on August 10 for the JJ Swing show at The Shores
Waterfront! Great food, great drinks, people

  

who will bring that stuff to you, and music by some band. What could be better? The party starts
at 5:00!
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